
Fra: Małgorzata Pisarska <meg.pisarska@gmail.com> 
Sendt: onsdag 10. oktober 2018 12:28 
Til: Postmottak Lindås 
Emne: Vei lampe 
 
Hei ,  
 
I would like to apply for a lamp next to the house Sandvikavegen 51 ! On this street there is very dark 
. We have 2 children going to school . They don’t feel save  and complain about darkness .   
Please  as a Lindås kommune  Can check this and let us know if you can fix that to feel more safe On 
This street. There is only 1 lamp opposite our house  on neighbor area , but doesn’t help any one who 
wants to go this street .  
Hope You can fix that as soon as possible before something happend .  
 
Looking forward to hear the message from you  
 
Thank you  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
Malgorzata Pisarska  
 


